
 

Friday 24th November 2023 
 

Re. Y3 Hedgehogs percussion performance 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 Hedgehogs,    

 

Y3 Hedgehogs would like to invite their families to a wonderful percussion performance on 

Thursday 7th December at 9am. The performance will last approximately 30 minutes and will be 

in the hall. Please enter school via the main entrance.   

Please be prepared to join in and put yourselves in the place of the children from time to time. 

All under the expert instruction from the children, guided by Roz from Sheffield Music Hub. This 

percussion project is funded by the EPTFA – thank you. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Y3 Team  

  

 

 

 


